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Dre F.CsAllen
University of Kansas
Lawrence,Kas,

Dear Dr, Allen:

My apologies for the long delay in acknowledgment
of yours of lMgrch 21, but I have been in Florida with
the Kansas City baseball club,

I have just answerec. The questionnaire and mailed
it to Mr, Diebold,

Incidentially, congratulations upon another amazingly
successful basketball season,

With kindest regards,

>incerely,

"ok

arke Carroll
oports Editor




